
Mrs. A. Me lkonian 
68-04 Fleet Street 
Forest Hills, New York 

Dear Mrs. elkonian: 

December 9, 1971 

11375 

We ar very grate ul for your donati n 
to our Diocese of two old church collention 
plates, a ample of Armenian money, and the 
tapestry painting. 

We ap reciate your thoughtfulness and 
generosity. 

JA/ec 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


